
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 20, 2012 

 

STARS Steering Committee  

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) 

213 ½ North Limestone 

Lexington, Kentucky 40507 

Re: DePaul University’s STARS Submission  

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

DePaul University is committed to environmental, social and economic sustainability as 

expressions of its mission and values. The Sustainability Initiatives Task Force (SITF) 

and the DePaul Sustainability Network (DSN) further DePaul’s mission and values 

through a coordinated focus on sustainability related activity.  

 

As members of the Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher 

Education (AASHE), DePaul University uses the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & 

Rating System (STARS®) to establish a baseline audit and to gauge the progress of 

sustainability related activities within the university community.  

 

I affirm the accuracy of the data and information detailed in DePaul University’s 

STARS® Submission. I sincerely appreciate the time and effort that the SITF dedicated 

to collecting data related to the various components of the STARS® audit. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Rev. Dennis Holtschneider, C.M. 

 


